
   

Brownhills & Aldridge North Local Neighbourhood Partnership – 19th February 2007 
 
Community Action Groups 
 
Purpose of the Report 
 
To provide an update on the progress of the Community Action Groups (CAG’s) 
 
 
Recommendations 
 

1. For LNP members to continue in attendance at the Community Action Group meetings. 
2. For the LNP to note progress of Community Action Groups 

Update 
 
22nd January 2007: Safer and Stronger CAG 
 
Dog Fouling Signs 
 
Through LNP funding 20 large aluminium dog fouling signs have been assigned to put up around 
the area, To make your suggestions for location of signs please contact: 
Ken Rhodes or Dave Earlington on 01922 65221 
 
New Housing Development 
 
At the South Staffordshire Waterworks site (near the nature reserve), Residents highlighted their 
concerns regarding the proposal for a new housing development.  The planning application 
proposal outlines plans to build 48 new homes.  If you are concerned please make further enquires 
to Planning or contact your local Councillor. 
 
The Neighbourhood Policing priorities for the next couple of months will tackle issues around anti-
social behaviour on Brownhills High Street 
 
The new Youth centre in Walsall Wood is scheduled to open in February 2007 
 
A more detailed action and notes sheet will be circulated at the meeting. 
 
12th February 2007: Health and People CAG: 6-8pm at the Park View Centre (Brownhills 
Medical Centre), Chester Road North, Brownhills, WS8 7JB. 
 
As this CAG took place after these papers have been disseminated an action and notes sheet will 
be circulated in due course 
 
Next CAG meeting 
 
Between now and the next LNP meeting the following CAG will take place: 

 
6th March 2007: Safer and Stronger CAG 7pm – 8pm  
 
 
Contact Officer 
Parpinder Singh 
Senior Neighbourhood Partnerships Officer 
Tel: 01922 654722    Mob: 07921872231 
Email: randhawasinghp@Walsall.gov.uk 

 
 

*please note error on CAG notes for the December Health and People CAG: where it states ‘Youth 
Club due to open in Walsall Wood on the 19th  October 2007’,  it should read ‘February 2007.’ 

 
 


